
April 30, 1941

x'he new board met for the first time and elected Robert Gates president,
D1on Batton vice-president, and John Krueger secretary.

lay 6, 1941

Roll Call: Prof. Robison absent.

Minutes of the last meeting of the previous board read.

Mr. Patrick anno )nced that on Iay 11, Parents' Day, the music
au.ditorim will be open for inspection from 10:00 A.M. until
2:00, and there will be given a program for whichiis needed
fifteen ushers. All camp s buildings will also be open during
the morning, and guides will oe needed.

Eason was appointed to tkke care of guides for the morning irn
spection of the auditorium, and Visher to secure stationary gui
for the campus buildings. Visher and Eason together were to ta.
charge of ushers for the afternoon program.

Mr. Patrick reported that expenses for the Senior dinner were
~251.75.

Tentative plans for next year's board positions, for the e ique
booklet, and for the campus g ide were discu sed.

" r. Patrick suggested that the board be responsible for the
floor men and ticket sellers for functions in the music auditor
ium form the service :;orkers.by a system of promotions. These
are paid jobs. M'r. Patrick also suggested a board committee of
three members to work as a food will committee with other stude
groups.

Since the next meeting is to be a two hour meeting with a finan
report and balding plans to be discussed, 3atton suggested tha

the board have a ca 'eteria s-oper before the meeting.

Batton moved, "Noeller seconded, for adjournment at 7:40.

Approved: Signed

President of the Board Secretary of the 3


